District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115

Washington, DC  20013  
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December 11, 2003

Charles Burger, Chair

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 700

941 N. Capitol Street, NE

Washington, DC  20002

Mr. Burger:

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A provides this letter to oppose the renewal of the Class B license for Rosemack Enterprises LTD t/a Rosemack Delicatessen at 801 D Street, NE (Application Number 11375) unless a voluntary agreement can be reached between the applicant and the protestants of this license.  

The Commission voted 6-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) at the regularly scheduled and properly noticed monthly meeting on December 11, 2003 to oppose the renewal of this license in the absence of a voluntary agreement. The Commission is protesting this renewal based on the input of citizens from the surrounding neighborhood as expressed in a protest letter dated November 30, 2003.  The concerns are as follows:

(1) The effect of the establishment on real property values;

(2) The effect of the establishment on peace, order, and quiet, including noise and litter; and

(3) The effect of the establishment upon residential parking needs and vehicular and pedestrian safety.

Commissioner Cody Rice is authorized to represent the Commission in this matter.

Respectfully,

//original signed//

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: 
Ms. Jessica Ward, 6A06 Commissioner and Chair, Alcoholic Beverage Licensing and Public Safety


Mr. Cody Rice, 6A03 Commissioner


Mr. Brendan Danaher, Protestants’ representative


Ms. Nicole Best, Rosemack Delicatessen
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